Gemini School of Dance
Newsletter September 2019
Dear parents,
I hope you’ve all enjoyed a lovely summer break. After a busy summer term with Ballet exams, Our show in the Congress Theatre, demonstrations and fund raising events we are now back and ready for the new term. Here are the Gemini events for the next 12 months:
· Certificate presentations. Parents will be invited to watch their child’s classes during the week commencing Monday, October 21st 2019 when Ballet certificates will be presented following their recent exam successes which were excellent. Well Done to all!
· Ballet examinations. Our next Ballet examinations will be held during during April and June 2020. Dates to be decided.
· Choreographic competition. Our next choreographic competition will be held on Friday, November 22nd 2019  at either the Congress Theatre or St. Hildas Church Hall. This will be for students aged 8 or over and entry forms will be distributed in the next few weeks.
· Wales and West Ballet Cecchetti Awards. This will be held at the Congress Theatre on Sunday February 9th 2020. There are 3 age categories and dancers will perform a series of class exercises followed by a set dance. Entry forms will be available in a few weeks.
· Gemini show. Our next show will be held at the Congress Theatre from Wednesday, November 25th 2020 to Saturday, November 28th 2020. This will involve the whole school.
· Student successes. We are delighted to announce that 3 of our senior students have commenced vocational schools to study Performing Arts and Dance. They are Alfie Jones at Jelli Studios, Liverpool, Max Burton at Tring School for Performing Arts, Hertfordshire and Ffion Vann at Brighton Performing Arts College. Also Amelia Johnson is now studying at Elmhurst Ballet School as a weekly associate. We wish them all well.
· We are delighted to share the news that Rosie Balfry, one of our teachers, is  now the proud mother of a beautiful little boy Roman,both mother and child are doing well. Whilst Rosie is on maternity leave Adam Cornes, our Jazz and Boys dance teacher will be teaching a few extra classes. We are also thrilled to have our former pupil and professional dancer Ella Appleby to take some classes for the next month or so whilst awaiting auditions. Ella  danced with the Tivoli Ballet Company, Copenhagen in their Nutcracker ballet this year.
· Fees. Fees will remain the same for this term and should be paid by the end of September unless paying by monthly direct debit. Juniors: 1 child ballet £64 or £16 monthly, middles:1 child ballet and jazz £80 or £20 monthly, seniors: 1 child ballet and jazz £100 or £25 monthly. For 2/3 sisters ballet and jazz £120 or £30 monthly. Musical Theatre £2 per class, Boys class £3 per class, Adult ballet class £4 per class. Adult ballet and jazz class £6 per class. Bank details for direct debit are “Gemini School of Dance”, sort code 30 – 96 – 26, account number 27379360.
My website www. Geminischoolofdance.co.uk will be fully updated in the next week or so.
Best wishes to all !     Jacqui
